

Index:

- AdvanceCompetition Write up.
- Welfare Officers
- Holiday Camps –
 Summer term (what we got up to)
 - New Member information and viewing areas.
- Competition dates
- Gymnast of the month

CONTACT US

Emails that can be accessed daily:

harlequingymnasticshome@gmail.com

We DO NOT have a receptionist to answer the phones, please send via EMAIL and we will answer your questions as soon as possible.

Club Welfare officers

Contact confidentiality harlequinwelfareteam@gmail.com

Natalie 07852237966



Libby 07817233491



http://www.harlequingymnastics.co.uk

ADVANCE RECREATIONAL COMPETITION – MAY & JULY 2023

On Sunday 21st May, Harlequin took 10 gymnasts from our Advance Recreational away to their first competition of the year. We travelled to Stortford Gymnastics club in Gt Dunmow. It was a friendly competition where they competed in two pieces of apparatus floor and trampette.





Tel: 01525 374854







On Sunday 2nd July we took the 2nd half of the advance rec across to Milton Keynes gym for the Dunstable Invitational. They did amazing and walking away with some very good results across all 4pieces.





/www.harlequingymnastics.co.uk

Holiday Camps

SUMMER CAMPS –

Each camp we give out certificates for the hardest workers, award certificates for work on apparatus, new skills learnt, and medal for the camper of the Morning or Afternoon sessions.

We have spent time making lots of crafty items, played lots of hide and seek! New skills learnt and some very tired children at end of the sessions.















http://www.harlequingymnastics.co.uk

NEW MEMBERS WELCOME TO HARLEQUIN

Parents Information

You should receive a detailed welcome pack with your trial email. Please only attend on the date given in your email, (unless you have a reason to change it) We spread the new starters across the month to assist us and make sure all new gymnasts are settled.

Once your child has attended their trial within 7 days you will receive a 2nd email with a link for the LoveAdmin account which includes setting up the Direct Debit for your fees.

Please read through the welcome letter as this gives all the information you require about setting up. If you do not receive the set-up link, please email and let us know do not leave it.

YouTube link on how to set up:

https://youtu.be/uy9K_6BBqHs?list=PLf Fu9BH_oxXum9yXHAFa7HvPsLbHpZ PuK

Any questions please EMAIL harlequingymnasticshome@gmail.com

Parent Viewing Area

Upon drop off to class, please wait in the waiting area, left down the corridor (here we have white cubby holes for all the children's belongings). Parents are to wait till the door is opened and the staff let the children into session.

All children should be dressed appropriately for class, ie hair up, jewellery off, earrings taped or out. No bracelets. Hoodies can be worn to gym but must be taken off for lessons.

Once the children have been dropped off, we ask that we do not stay in this area as this is the drop off and collection area for all classes. We have an amazing café area down the other end of the club where you can sit and watch sessions from the TV screen and this shows all areas of the gym. If you wish to stay down the far end this is standing viewing only and you can watch from the TV on the wall.

We do ask politely not stand at the window as this can distract and upset the young children on the small floor.

UPCOMING COMPETITIONS

Advance Recreational – Team Gym micros 1st Oct

Advance Recreational senior groups – Regional Tumble & Trampette Ipswich - 26th November

Club Championships – 9th & 10th December

For all 1-hour gymnastics classes & Advance classes More details and how to book your child a place on the competition will be sent at the end of the summer.

Gymnast of the month - July





COMMUNICATION CHANNELS



harlequingymnasticshome@gmail.com



www.harlequingymnastics.co.uk



@harlequinSoG



@harlequingymnasticsclub

@harlequingymsquad @harlequinacro @harlequintumblers

http://www.harlequingymnastics.co.uk